
qr7Z !7?-7 

a f nri 
1490 V 102.7 V 

Norman L. Maguire 
6105 Del Campo Place NE 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 
87109 

May 29, 1979 

Dear Norman, 

Thank you for your reception report of May 24, 1979. 

We are pleased to report that official station broadcast 
logs match your report for that date. 

We are therefore able to confirm your report 
as accurate. 

Best wishes for more good DX. 
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Box 111 
Manitou Springs 
Colorado 80829 

Serving Colorado Springs and Manitou 


